
Maths at The Clinton…
In maths this half term, the children across the school have been 
learning a range of different mathematical skills and concepts, 
reflecting on their learning so far and being critical thinkers in 
order to find answers to various problems or questions. 

In Kingfishers Class this half term, our Key Stage 
One children began by  learning about statistics in 
the way of using tally marks and charts, drawing 
pictograms and interpreting information from a 
wide range of tables and charts. They then moved 
on to focusing on using and calculating with 
money, both notes and coins.

In EYFS the children have been working on their 
maths mastery. This has included focusing on 
counting, ordinality and cardinality as well as 
subitising and number composition.

Little Otters
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In Swallows Class this half term, Year 3 and 4 have 
been learning about mass and capacity, adding and 
subtracting fractions, and we will be starting a unit on 
time. Children have used their critical thinking to begin 
understanding how different elements of maths are 
linked and how their knowledge is transferable.

In Year 5 and 6, the children have been learning about 
the link between fractions, decimals and percentages, 
and are currently immersed in a unit on shape where 
they have been learning about angles, measuring 
angles and the relationship between angles and 
different shapes.

In Little Otters this half term, the children have been learning about 
shapes, position and direction and Number 4. Little Otters have 
enjoyed learning the names of shapes and being eager explorers 
and finding shapes around our environment. Little Otters have 
explored some new position words such as ‘on top, next to, inside, 
under and in between’. Little Otters will be learning about Number 
4 in the last week of term. 


